
"~TION~L SCIENCE FOUHD~T10" 
W~SHINGTO" 25, D.C. 

Dear Dr. Reber: Date: April 30, 1963 

Proposal: p-15051, Steerab1e Parabolic Radio Telescope 

Assigned to: Astronomy Sciences Section 

We are pleased to acknowledge receipt of your application for a 
grant. When evaluation of the proposal has been completed you will 
be informed of the decision reached. Will you please advise your in­
stitution's business office of the receipt of the application by the 
Foundation. 'I 

If you write to us about your proposal, please mention the pro­
posal number shovm above. 
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